
REOPENING DAY 

18th JUNE 2025 

 

The reopening day of St Aloysius School, Gaur, was celebrated with much 

enthusiasm and excitement on 18.06.2025, marking the beginning of a new 

academic session. After a rejuvenating break, students, teachers, and staff 

returned to school, bringing life and energy back to the campus. 

 

The day began with a special morning assembly conducted by teachers, and the 

theme was "Stepping into a New Beginning." The program included a prayer for 

a successful academic year, a motivational thought for the day, and a brief 

address by the Principal, who warmly welcomed everyone and encouraged 

students to set goals, stay disciplined, and make the most of the opportunities 

ahead. 

 

The reopening day concluded on a positive note, setting the tone for a 

productive and joyful academic year ahead. The school looks forward to a year 

full of achievements, creativity, and all-round development. 


